
 

 

 
 

 

 

DATE: June 21, 2023 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Accept Memorial Donation from Catherine Teague for Truckee 

Elementary School's Library Dedicating a Bookshelf to honor 

Bobby Andrs 

 

PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Accept memorial donation from Catherine Teague for Truckee Elementary School's 

Library, dedicating a bookshelf to honor Bobby Andrs 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 

Catherine S. Teague has generously donated $1,800.00 to Tahoe Truckee Unified 

School District, dedicating a bookshelf in the Truckee Elementary School library to 

honor Bobby Andrs. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  $1,800.00 – Catherine Teague 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Lupita Vazquez, Executive Assistant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachments: Donation Form 
 


